
Okay, now let’s save
the Belle Isle Boat House.

The Detroit Boat House is one of the oldest boat clubs in America.

Let’s keep making 
Detroit beautiful.

The Michigan Department of Resources 
(DNR) is currently considering the future 
of the Belle Isle Boat House, which has 
been in use since 1902. They might 
choose to save it. But they might just 
demolish it! 

It must be saved. It is a beautiful, historic, 
legendary Detroit building.

Renovating and revitalizing the Boat 
House would unlock a jewel for Detroit’s 
neighborhoods, providing access for 
all to a wholly reimagined waterfront, 
open for kayaking, fishing, boating, 
sailing and more. 

Tearing it down would be yet another 
preservation tragedy in Detroit. The 
city deserves this gem of a building - 
the gateway to Belle Isle. 

Email the head of the DNR Scott 
Bowen and Ron Olsen the head 
of Parks and tell them to 
Save the Boat House.

Scott can be reached at: 
DNR-Director@michigan.gov 
or at 517-284-6367

Ron can be reached at:
DNR-ParksAndRecreation@michigan.gov 
or at 517-284-7275



Are We Gonna Save 
Another Historic 
Detroit Building?
Yep. You Bet We Are!


